
December 16, 2009

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215

Re: Case No. 09-201-TP-RCC
Cordia Communications Corp. Registration as a CMRS Provider

Dear Sir/Madam:

Cordia Communications Corp. submits this letter as its notification to the Commission that it no 
longer  intends  to  seek  CMRS  provider  certification  in  the  state  of  Ohio  in  relation  to  the  above 
captioned case.

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Michael Harrington

Michael Harrington
Associate General Counsel
914.948.5550 x1093
mharrington@cordiacorp.com
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